
No Our Lady & St Joseph Primary School

Newsl
etter

  July 16th  2020	 Newsle)er	1157

Dear parents / carers:  …. Year 6 Leavers Graduation service went ahead today thank 
God and the barbecue is firing up as I write this. Quite an interesting year from March 23rd 
onwards but we made it back.  All socially distanced Covid compliant of course. Best wishes 
to all of them and to the 13 families for whom this is their last child in the school.  
Thanks to the PA for their superb Poetry for Every Night of the Year gift. Thank you to the 
parent who brought the drone in and took some great pictures too. 
One day to go - school closes tomorrow at 1.30pm. 
All details of restart times are on our website under Parents Info.  More tomorrow.

and finally ….….  thanks to Reception Class parents for your lovely gift last week much appreciated and best wishes and 
thanks to all Year 6 parents too ……. one more day until Summer 2020 quite some year.

Pics of the week … 
Graduation pics and drone pics 
and pilot and much more. Busy 
week.

Dates until July 17th 2020 … ……  
July17th Last day of term for all children school 
closes at 1.30pm.

September 2nd school reopens for Year 
1 to Year 6 pupils.

September 7th New Reception children 

Classes for  2020 and 
2021… 
Reception - Ms Chiara Scarpini

Year 1 - Ms Emma 
Sharpe

Year 2 - Ms Sarah 
Woodhouse and Ms 
Aoife O’Grady

Year 3 - Ms Jade 
Cahill

Year 4 - Mr Josh 
Rook

Year 5 - Ms Judyta 
Ruminska

Year 6 - Ms 
Rosanna Harries 


